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The Arts and Letters committee was reinvigorated with new purpose and passion during the 2018-2019 sorority year.  The 
committee had two goal: 1) Incorporate the spirit and appreciation of the arts into at least one activity (internal to the 
chapter and/or community oriented) each quarter of the sorority year and 2) Create a sustainable fund-raising event for the 
community.  The following is a partial list of this year’s Arts and Letters Committee sponsored events which sparked a spirit
of newness and pride in chapter members and the community this sorority year.  
• The chapter presented its first production “Thou Shalt Not Kill” Murder Mystery Dinner scholarship fundraiser. This was 

a SOLD-OUT event! There were over 100 sorors and community guests in attendance
• The Committee hosted a Sisterhood Month Sip & Stroke event for chapter members and guest sorors. It was a night of 

realizing hidden talents and of course fellowship. 
• Chapter members and their families had a fun dinner and movie gathering while supporting Delta’s   Event, “The Best of 

Enemies”. After the movie we dined and had thought-provoking discussions about the significance of the movie and 
fellowshipped with one another.
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